
Keep your family safe from health risks of common well 

water contaminants. Test your water.

Free Workshop & Water Testing for 
Private Well Users in Sugar Hill, Lisbon, Easton & Franconia

NH Department of Environmental Services
invites private well users in Sugar Hill, Lisbon, Easton 

& Franconia to register for our: 
Private Well Workshop & Water Testing 

Tuesday, March 25, 2025 @ 6:00PM
Sugar Hill Meetinghouse

1448 Route 117, Sugar Hill

At the Private Well Workshop we’ll:

 Explain what contaminants you should test for and why; 
 Send you home with a test kit and tell you when & where to return with filled bottles;
 Test your water for common well water contaminants including: radon, arsenic, lead & PFAS; 
 Teach you about selecting the appropriate water treatment if contaminants are found. 

 Workshop & water testing are free (a $400 value), and registration is 
simple! Just send an e-mail saying you plan to attend to Amy Hudnor, NHDES 
Private Well Coordinator at welltest@des.nh.gov  or call Amy at 271-5986.

Please register & we’ll see you at 
Sugar Hill Meetinghouse March 25 @6pm! 

Got questions? Feel free to contact:
NHDES: Amy Hudnor at (603) 271-5986 or welltest@des.nh.gov
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